Zentel

Product End-of-Life and Version Change Notice

No: 201311001
Date: Nov 1%, 2013

Dear Customer,

Zentel is pleased to inform you that the new 128Mb SDRAM product is becoming
commercially available. The new product is fully compatible in terms of both functionality

and quality with the existing product as detailed below.

Existing product New product
A3V28S40FTP-G6 A3V28S40JTP-60

New product samples are available now for customer’s evaluation. Volume shipping will
be starting from Jan 2014, and full replacement will take place in Apr 2014. Please issue
last buy orders of the existing product by Feb 28", 2014. The last shipment will be
delivered by Apr 30", 2014. To facilitate a smooth transition, your demand forecasts on

the current and new products will be appreciated.

Sincerely yours,
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Sean KH Lin

Vice President

Marketing & Sales Division
Zentel Electronics Corp.



